Andrew Leon

From: Charlene Bohbot <charlenebohbot@icloud.com>
Sent: Friday, February 3, 2023 6:54 AM

To: Andrew Leon

Subject: Against the 10 unit build at Baskin Robbins

Hi Andrew, Mercer Island does not have the infrastructure for 10 unit living. The more we build out Mercer the more it
will loose its safe family centered vibe. Please say no to this application. Lets put a retail there, because we need more
little shops then we need more people.

Sent from my iPhone



